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We are excited to announce that Dr. Sanjeev Gupta  
will be joining our Palmer Pediatrics family this fall.  
Along with Dr. Verma and Toni, Dr. Gupta will be a 
great addition to our team in providing care for  
your children. 

Dr. Gupta was born and raised in the Lehigh Valley, where he attended Moravian Academy.  
During his senior year he volunteered at Palmer Pediatrics, and it was here that his interest in 
pediatrics first began. He attended New York University, followed by St. George’s University School  
of Medicine. He completed his residency in Pediatrics at Albany Medical Center in 2017, after which 
Dr. Gupta completed a fellowship in Pediatric Cardiology at the Mount Sinai School of Medicine, 
where he served as chief fellow in 2020. Since that time he has been a pediatric cardiologist at 
Joseph M. Sanzari Children’s Hospital, where he was an Assistant Professor in the Department of 
Pediatrics at Hackensack Meridian School of Medicine.

After having a daughter of his own, Dr. Gupta began to appreciate the special role a community 
pediatrician plays in the lives of the families he serves: celebrating the milestones, alleviating some 
stress during the tougher times, all the while developing a bond with the entire family unit. 

We pride ourselves on being one of the few private practices in the Lehigh Valley. One major benefit 
of a private practice is the personal and individualized care you receive. We get to know and love 
your family as our own. After hours, we can always be reached to guide your next steps and ensure 
you receive the best care, from providers you know and trust.

As always, if you are expecting a child, please inform the hospital care team that Dr. Verma’s office 
will be caring for your child after birth. Our office will be notified and we will visit you and your new 
baby in the hospital (St. Luke’s Anderson).

We look forward to Dr. Gupta joining our team, as he returns full circle,  
to where he first realized how special a career in pediatric care can be.


